
MINUTES OF THE ARNESBY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REVIEW 

STEERING GROUP 

MEETING  HELD ON THURSDAY 19th JANUARY 2023 

AT SYCAMORE COTTAGE, ARNESBY 

 

1. Present 
 
David Johnson 
Mike Ward 
Andrew Coupland 
Ann Mawby 
Bruce Kerr 
 
. 
 

2. Apologies 

 John Martin 

 Liz Middleton Liz Middleton has withdrawn from the Group owing to Family issues) 

       

       3 It was confirmed that there were no Declarations of Interest from those attending 
 the Meeting 

 

4 Andy Coupland and Mike Ward confirmed that they had met with John Martin to              
review the Green Space and Important Open Space parcels of land as currently 
designated within the current N P to establish whether other parcels should be 
included or to confirm those existant. Ownership of various parcels was discussed 
and where possible owners will be notified of the intent to include these areas, 
either by direct contact or Invitation to the Open Event on February 11th. DRJ to 
confirm with Matt Bills regarding HDC’s schedules, as to whether these have been 
released. 

 

        5. Gary Kirk outlined on-line conversations which DRJ and he had had with Aecom 
 regarding Housing Needs Analyses and Design aspects of any new development 
 which might be incorporated in the Reviewed N P. They are due to commence 
 research and report within around two months, which should coincide with the 
 conclusions derived from the questions to be raised of Parishoners at the Open 
 Event. DRJ confirmed that Locality had advised that they would provide and settle 
 funding for all of Aecom’s work. 

 



         6. Arrangements for the Open Event at the Village Hall on February 11th were 
 discussed: 

 

a) Your Locale will draft Flyers in printed and e-form. DRJ will arrange 
distribution. 

b) Your Locale will provide the Display boards and Display material, together 
with interactive stationery including post it notes, pencils etc so 
attendees can mark their preferences. 

c) An Attendance sheet will be required and B K volunteered to register 
attendees with names and addresses and where possible, e-mail contact. 

d) Rosemary Johnson and Ann Mawby have kindly agreed to provide 
refreshments (tea, coffee and biscuits on the day). DRJ will purchase the 
requisite items. 

e) It was agreed that as many of the Group should be in attendance as 
possible from 9.15am in order to help set up the Village Hall and to 
provide answers to questions which may be raised by Parishoners whilst 
viewing the displays. 
 
 

 
 
7. AOB 
 
    DRJ confirmed that at the P C Meeting on 17th February there was agreed, an                         
initiative to seek to reduce the speed limit within the core of the village to 20MPH. 
This aspiration should be incorporated within the relevant section of the Review 
document 
 
  8. The Next meeting will take place on Thursday March 2nd 2023 at Sycamore 
Cottage at 2.30pm 
 
 9. There being no further business, the meeting was closed. 
 
 
David Johnson 
19.1.23 
 
 

  

 20.10.22 

 

 

  



 

 


